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against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc.against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc.against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc.against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc.    

[A 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization] 

Child Sexual Abuse Awareness & Prevention 
We also Touch on Healing! 

 

SpeakingOut on Behalf Of 
All Children who have ever been (Child & Adult Survivors), 

are being or will be sexually abused. 
 

Primary Purpose 
Raise Awareness on Child Sexual Abuse in an effort to 

Aid in the Prevention of this Horrific Crime 
 

Vision 
Raise Awareness all Across America 

 

Primary Focus 
On the Home (Parents & Grandparents) 

“Child Safety begins at Home” 
 

Other Focal Points 
Churches, Daycares/Caregivers, Schools, Healthcare Professionals 

& Anyone who works with/around Children 
 

Available For 
Speaking Engagements 

CSA Awareness/Prevention Workshop called “A Safe Place” 
Information Table Set Up 

 

Presented From 
A Parent’s Perspective and in some areas, a Survivor’s Perspective 

 

America… A Safe Place for Children!America… A Safe Place for Children!America… A Safe Place for Children!America… A Safe Place for Children!    

A SpeakingOut Milestone! 

Month of April... 
National 

Child Abuse 

Prevention Month 

On March 7th, 2012, we celebrated our 
 

4 Year Anniversary!   
 

It has truly been a blessing to have had 4 years so far to fight against the sexual 
abuse of innocent children.  We continue to move forward with our Mission & 
Vision for SpeakingOut… Raising Awareness on the Crime of Child Sexual 

Abuse in an effort to Aid in Prevention… all across America! 
We fight for Children & their Safety!  They deserve no less from us! 
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Recent Event (Blog Talk Radio) 

On February 22nd, Susan Suafoa-Dinino, President/Founder of SpeakingOut against Child 
Sexual Abuse, Inc. (aka SpeakingOut) was invited as the Guest Speaker for an internet-based 
Talk Radio Show… 
 

Stop Child Abuse Now (SCAN) Blog Talk Radio 
Host:  Bill Murray 

 
SCAN Blog Talk Radio is a Conversational Style Talk Show that offers resources, education 
and support to Survivors of Childhood Sexual Abuse.  Susan not only had the pleasure of in-
teracting with the Host of the program, but with a panel of 3 additional people.  They were all 

great!  Last but not least, there was participation from a call in guest, as well as from the 
Chat Room that SCAN had open during the program.   

 
The focus for SpeakingOut was 

SpeakingOut against Child Sexual Abuse! 
The Crime of CSA from the Parent’s Perspective, 

& in some areas, the Child Victim’s & the Survivor’s Perspectives. 
 

Topics of Discussion 
How SpeakingOut against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc. came to be 

SpeakingOut’s Primary Purpose, Focus, Mission, Vision, Strategy 
Crucial… All Adults getting Educated on the Crime of Child Sexual Abuse 

The Need for approaching the Crime of Child Sexual Abuse from many Perspectives 
What it will take to really make a dent in this Crime across the Nation & Worldwide 

Child Sexual Abuse...a Societal Issue 
Children...the Future Leaders of this Country 
Children...Future Parents, Teachers, etc… 
OUR Responsibility...Protect Children 

Coming Together...A Strong, United Stand 
 

To Listen to the Program 
Visit our Website @ www.speakingout-csa.com 

(Scroll Down to the bottom of Home Page) 
 

SCAN Show’s Main Page 
http://www.blogtalkradio.com/bill-murray 
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“Imagine if every ADULT who has ever been molested as a child recognized they were not alone.  Imagine if 
every ADULT who has ever been molested as a child let go of a shame that was never theirs to carry.  Imagine 
if every ADULT who has ever been molested as a child found their voice.  Imagine if every ADULT who has 
ever been molested as a child joined hands and told their story.  Our country needs us to speak the truth, be-
cause we have a nation of adults doubting if there is really a problem or that there even is an epidemic.  This 
journey of honesty is not only to help heal ourselves but to protect this generation of children and the next 
generation and the next.  Sexual Abuse of Children can be Stopped.  It needs a voice.  Our voice.” 
 

Randa Fox  [Houston, TX / Co-Founder of NOOW (Not On Our Watch) / notonourwatch.net] 

A Survivor is SpeakingOut 

Louisiana Radio Program (March 21st) 
On December 22, 2010, Susan Suafoa-Dinino (President/Founder of SpeakingOut) had the opportunity to be a Guest on a Radio 

Program on Community Issues.  The main focus...Overview on the Crime of Child Sexual Abuse!  On June 1, 2011, Susan was in-
vited back.  The discussion this time...The Crime of Child Sexual Abuse from the Child Victim’s Perspective, as well as from the 

Adult Survivor’s Perspective!  Two Adult Survivors of Childhood Sexual Abuse attended this program with Susan; Linda of Illinois 
& Melani of Hawaii.  To listen to one or both of these past programs, visit our website; scroll down on our home page to access.   

 

SpeakingOut has been invited back...   

Wednesday, March 21, 2012 

1 - 2 pm (Central Time) 
KAYT-FM (88.1) / DOC Re-Entry Radio / Alexandria, Louisiana 

Survivor’s Opportunity for SpeakingOut 
Calling All (Non-Offending) Adult Survivors of Childhood Sexual Abuse 

 

If you are a Non-Offending Survivor of Childhood Sexual Abuse, whether male or female, and at least 18 years of age, 

you are invited to utilize our organization to “Have Your Voice Heard by SpeakingOut against Child Sexual Abuse”. 

Here’s how it works… 

HOW TO SUBMIT... 

• Send email to Susan Suafoa-Dinino, President/Founder of SpeakingOut at susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

• Subject of Email… A Survivor is SpeakingOut 

• Type Your Message 

• Include… 
                 First Name or Anonymous (required) 
                 Last Name (optional) 
                 City & State (required) 

• Attach… 
                 Picture of Yourself at the age your abuse began (optional) 
                 Current Picture of Yourself (optional) 
 

HOW SPEAKINGOUT WILL UTILIZE YOUR INFORMATION… 
1. Featured in at least one issue of SpeakingOut News (monthly newsletter).  Depending on the length of your submission, we may be able to post 

your information in its entirety or at a minimum, mention your information and refer the public to your information in our website. 
2. Featured in our website by going to www.speakingout-csa.com under “Testimonials” & then “Survivors are SpeakingOut”. 
3. Mention with a Link to your information in our website on our social networking sites… Facebook, Twitter and Linked In. 
 

This is YOUR Opportunity (or another opportunity) for SpeakingOut against the Crime of Child Sexual Abuse! 

THE GOAL A United Front during the  Month of April... National Child Abuse Prevention Month  
Start  SpeakingOut Now! 
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April 28th Workshop (Champaign, IL) 

“A Safe Place” Workshop 
[Child Sexual Abuse Awareness & Prevention] 

 

Saturday, April 28, 2012 

1 - 5:30 pm 
Champaign Public Library 
Robeson Pavilion, Room C 

200 West Green St, Champaign, IL 61820-5193 
 

Doors Open/Sign In @ 12:30pm 
 

WHO IS INVITED 
Open To The Public - for Any Adult Concerned about the Safety of Children 

(i.e. Parents, Grandparents, Church Leaders/Ministry Leaders, Daycare Providers/Caregivers, 
Teachers, Healthcare Professionals… Anyone who works with or around children.) 

 

WORKSHOP INCLUDES 

Light Refreshments, Breaks & Door Prizes 

Certificate of Completion for 3 Hours of Training 
 

WORKSHOP FEE 
$20 (due by registration deadline payable via check, money order or online at www.speakingout-csa.com) 

Special Guest Speaker... 
 

Linda Lau 
of  Sadorus, IL 

 

Adult Survivor of CSA 

Workshop Presented by...  
 

Susan Suafoa-Dinino  
 

President/Founder 
of SpeakingOut 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE 
Friday, April 20th 

 

TO REGISTER 

Phone:  865-230-8600 
Mail:  SpeakingOut, P.O. Box 5826, Oak Ridge, TN 37831 

Email:  susansd@speakingout-csa.com (please put “Workshop Registration” in subject line) 
Online:  www.speakingout-csa.com (click on “Events & Workshops”) 

 
Name: ______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Agency: _________________________________________ Title: ______________________________ 
 
Email:  _______________________________________________Contact #: _____________________ 
 
                             City:  _____________________________________ State: _________ 
 

 * Don’t Delay - Register Today - Space is Limited * 

America… A Safe Place for Children! 
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April 28th Workshop Agenda 

“A Safe Place” Workshop“A Safe Place” Workshop“A Safe Place” Workshop“A Safe Place” Workshop    
[Child Sexual Abuse Awareness & Prevention] 

 

April 28, 2012 
1 - 5:30 pm 

Champaign Public Library 
[Robeson Pavilion, Room C] 

200 West Green St. 
Champaign, IL  61820-5193 

 

Workshop Agenda 
 

12:30 - 1 pm  Doors Open / Sign In / Refreshments Available 
1 pm - 5:30pm  Opening Remarks / Introductions 
   Workshop Presentation 
   Guest Speaker 
   Breaks 
   Wrap Up, Door Prizes & Closing Comments 
 

* A Detailed Agenda will be provided for Registered Participants prior to the Workshop * 
 

[Certificate of Completion to reflect 3 Hours of Training on the Awareness & Prevention of Child Sexual Abuse] 

 

 

 

 

Major Topics of Discussion 
Child Sexual Abuse is a very REAL problem in today’s society.  Innocent children of all ages are being violated 
every single day in this country.  Our Workshop will raise this issue & at a minimum, include information on… 

The Truth & Reality of Child Sexual Abuse 

What Child Sexual Abuse Is / Is Not 

The Statistics 

The Signs/Symptoms of the Sexually Abused Child 

Information on the Abuser 

Information on “The System” 

Message to Parents on Prevention 

Message to Survivors of Childhood Sexual Abuse 

Light Refreshments will be provided.   

Some of the refreshments will be provided by Cactus Grill. 

Workshop Presented by Susan Suafoa-Dinino, President/Founder of... 

SpeakingOut against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc. (aka SpeakingOut) 

www.speakingout-csa.com 

Guest Speaker:  Linda Lau of Sadorus, IL (Adult Survivor of Childhood Sexual Abuse) 



Page 6                SpeakingOut News 

Advertise in SpeakingOut News for only $10…. 
 

Advertise Your Agency, Company, Event, Book, etc… 
 

For a $10 donation, you can become a Sponsor of one month’s issue of SpeakingOut News.  This in turn allows you the 
opportunity to place an ad in our newsletter.  Advertise one time, monthly or periodically… you decide.   

 

SpeakingOut News is generally distributed by the end of each month, or within the 1st couple of weeks 
of that month’s issue.  Your Donation & Ad must be received by the 25th of the month. 

Approval of your ad is required & must be obtained from SpeakingOut prior to placement.   
 

Email your Ad today to request approval & become a SpeakingOut News Sponsor. 
 

Ad placement in SpeakingOut News (monthly eNewsletter) does not necessarily constitute endorsement of adver-

tised information, products or services by SpeakingOut against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc. (aka SpeakingOut). 

 

Becoming a SpeakingOut News Sponsor simply means newsletter sponsorship in exchange for ad placement. 

Sponsor of this Month’s Newsletter 

Become a SpeakingOut News Sponsor 



SSSSpeakingpeakingpeakingpeakingOOOOutututut    
against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc. 

[A 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization)] 
 

Susan Suafoa-Dinino 
(President/Founder) 

Contact #: 
 865-230-8600 

 

Email: 
susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 5826 

Oak Ridge, TN  37831 

America… 
A Safe Place for Children! 

 

To access all previous Issues of SpeakingOut 
News, visit our Website (Home Page). 

 

Visit Our Website... 
www.speakingout-csa.com 

 

 
Follow Us on Twitter 
Join Us on Facebook 

Connect with Us on Linked In 
 

To find us on Twitter, Facebook & Linked In, 
visit our Website’s Home Page and 

click on the desired link.  

We currently have numerous Open Volunteer Positions available.  If you or anyone you know may be interested 

in finding out more about these volunteer positions, call or email today.  
 

Director / Board of Directors 

Officer / Secretary 

Outreach Coordinator (Twitter) 

Outreach Coordinator (Linked In) 

Call 865-230-8600 or Email susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

Current Open Volunteer Positions 

Pedophile Symbols according to FBI 
Access a document that shows Symbols & Logos used by Pedophiles to recognize one another, as well as to 
distinguish their sexual preferences at www.speakingout-csa.com (Click on “The Sexual Abuser”).  Some-
thing to think about...there is strength in numbers whether for good or bad.  Even Pedophiles are looking out 
for each other.  WE, the Non-Offending Adults MUST band together to combat this horrible crime. 

Outreach Coordinator - Facebook 
I would like to thank Melani Marquez (of Honolulu, HI) for serving as our Volunteer Facebook 
Coordinator.  She is doing a fantastic job of utilizing this social networking site for SpeakingOut to 
reach out & raise public awareness.  For more information on Melani, be sure to visit our website 
& click on “Our Team”.  YOU are appreciated Melani! ~Susan Suafoa-Dinino (President/ Founder) 


